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Let Your 
Voice Be 
Heard!

At the very first Annual Town Meeting the City asked the over 150 citizens 
who attended what they liked about Scappoose, what they wanted to see 

change, and what they wanted to see more of. Since that time the City has 
used this input to help shape City goals and has targeted City resources 

to accomplish many of the items that were identified at the meeting. This 
year we would like to report back to the community about our progress in 

addressing a wide spectrum of these goals. We also plan to give the 
community an opportunity to revisit these three questions so we can 

reevaluate the goals of the City to help determine what projects the City 
should focus on. City Staff, Councilors, and other community stakeholders
will be in attendance to update the community on upcoming projects and 

to answer additional questions. We really would love to hear from you.

Remember, if we work together, we can truly make a difference.
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